
Dear Shao-Tzu Wu, 

  

Thank you for submitting your manuscript titled "The Growth Path of Taiwanese Business 

Groups" to the AIB 2011 Nagoya Conference. Your submission was assigned Submission ID 

#1144. 

  

The review process is now over and I am pleased to inform you that your submission has been 

ACCEPTED for an INTERACTIVE SESSION presentation in Nagoya. In AIB conferences, 

interactive sessions are arranged in thematic groups with session chairs moderating 

roundtable discussions amongst the presenters. 

  

You can access the reviewers' and/or track chair's comments (if any) at 

http://meetings.aib.msu.edu/aib/2011/author/ . You will need your e-mail address 

(shaotzu.wu@gmail.com) and your password to log in.  The login page has a password reset 

option if you cannot remember your password.   For your convenience, we have also included 

the comments at the bottom of this email. 

  

Please make sure to notify your co-authors (if any) of the good news! We would like to remind 

you that at least one of the authors must be present at the conference, but obviously we hope 

to see you all there. As part of AIB’S No-Show Policy, at least one co-author MUST BE 

REGISTERED by May 1, 2011 to prevent the manuscript from being dropped from the 

program. 

  

The conference will open on June 25th with an opening plenary and a presidential reception. 

All concurrent sessions will be held June 26-June 28. A draft program will be made available 

online in early April. We will also provide you with additional information available at that time 

to help you prepare for your presentation at the conference.  Please visit the conference 

website at http://aib.msu.edu/events/2011/ for all conference related information, including 

registration instructions. Please note that early registration ends on April 15th. 

  

We are still looking for volunteers to chair sessions in Nagoya, so if this is of interest to you, 

please contact aib2011@cuhk.edu.hk.   

  

If you have questions regarding the program or your submission, please send an e-mail to 

aib2011@cuhk.edu.hk. Any questions about the conference logistics or registration should be 

directed to membership@aib.msu.edu . 

  

We look forward to welcoming you in Nagoya. 
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Best regards, 

  

Shige Makino 

AIB 2011 Program Chair 

The Chinese University of Hong Kong 

E-mail: aib2011@cuhk.edu.hk 

Web: http://aib.msu.edu/events/2011/ 
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